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Susan West
-
From: "Susan West" <sjwest@mindspring.com>
To: <cqg-board@allaboutuptime.net>
Sent: Thursday, April 08, 2004 12:16 PM

Subject: [CQG-Board] Fw: CQG.Mar.Board.Min.

— Original Message —-

From: Pauletie Ley

To: Susan West

Ce: Paulette Ley

Sent: Saturday, March 27, 2004 3:13 PM
Subject: CQG.Mar.Board.Min.

Coastal Quilter’s Guild, Inc.
March 18,2004 Board Meeting Minutes
Susan West, President, convened the meeting at 7:07. The first item mentioned was the
newsletter deadline of March 22. The next item was combining the summer board meetings

into one, skipping July. Susan also offered her home as a possible retreat location for the
board this summer.

The January and February board minutes were read and approved.
Treasurer, Sandy Hess presented the 2004 budget and it was approved.

A correction was made in the February budget regarding the $227 for bookmarks for the
quilt show.

Membership is now at 298.

Past Refreshment Chair, Mary Deweese presented some bills. She also spoke regarding
putting the membership handbook together.

Kathy Laab, Community Quilts Chair mentioned the upcoming workshop to assemble

community quilts on April 9th at the Goleta Valley Community Center from 9-3. Celeste
White offered to help with food.

Workshop Co Chair, Celeste White spoke of the workshop on the 18th the afternoon of our
general meeting with Ms. Chatelain. The cost of the Marketing workshop is $20 and it will be
held at GVCC. To register call Nancy or Celeste. Non-member fee is $25.

Vice President Future Programs, Anne Edelman, questioned if she could sign contracts with

upcoming speakers. Susan said yes, she was authorized to do so. Anne is planning into
Y06 and the possibility of a 3-day workshop with attendees coming from near and far.

Penny Odom, Vice President Current Programs, suggested that the librarian pull the books
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by the upcoming speakers or books that contain items regarding their work from the
o=~qeral area 3 months in advance of their appearance here and have them available in a
«__cial area to be perused.

Laura said she could scan some pictures typical of the artist’s work and have them available
A discussion of advertising in the newsletter began with the presenting of a list of
merchants available in the Camarillo area who give some kind of discount to members of
the local guild. It was also mentioned that each member of our guild is allowed one free ad
a year in the newsletter to sell something or promote his or her business.

Susan said that Mariene Pearson would spearhead the I Madonari chalk quilt this year as
she has done in the past.

The meeting adjourned at 8:13.
Respectfully submitted,
Paulette Ley, Recording Secretary

CQG.Mar.Board.Min.
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TREASURER’S REPORT FOR: MARCH, 2004

STARTING BALANCE: $ 8510.66
INCOME:
DOOR PRIZES $187.00
MEMBERSHIP 615.00
WORKSHOP 640.00
TOTAL INCOME $1442.00
EXPENSES:
ST. ANDREWS RENT & SET UP $150.00
SAN MARCOS STORAGE 43.00
FOUNDATION SBCC 500.00
QUILTERS HALL OF FAME 100.00
MARCH WORKSHOP 1251.23
MEMBERSHIP 25.00
OREX (NEWSLETTER) 193.39
TOTAL EXPENSES $2262.62

MARCH BALANCE: $7690.04



